Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Can I request a Freedom of information on the up-to date shortfall of five year housing supply in Leicester city council that will need to be met by other local authorities in the particular North West Leicestershire district council in the HEDNA and MoU.

Detailed quantification of the City’s unmet need will be confirmed through the publication of the City Council’s new Local plan currently under preparation.
This will need to take into account the latest national Housing Formula figures which are awaited from the Government and which will replace the HEDNA figures requested. Therefore, this information is exempt as it is intended for future publication in line with S22 of the Act and this letter acts as S17 refusal notice in respect of this part of your request.

The last reported position in terms of Housing supply delivery across the Leicester and Leicestershire is set out in the attached table to 2031 based on the HEDNA figures. 

This indicates a shortfall of 9,587 of the City’s need which will need to be met by authorities within the HMA. There is no comprehensive apportionment yet agreed in respect of this on an authority by authority basis, and this number will change as a result of the reasons set out above.  

The detailed latest position in terms of adopted Planning policy North West Leicestershire Local Plan is publicly available on that council’s website and request for clarification should be addressed to that authority. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

